
TO:  Weber School District Board Members:  President Jon Ritchie, Dean Oborn, 
Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Paul Widdison, and Bruce Jardine
Superintendent Gina Butters

From: Brock Mitchell, Director of Secondary Education

Date:  August 25, 2022

Subject: Administrative Moves 

The following proposals with regards to administrative moves and assignments are being 
presented to the board:

With the hiring of Heather Hardy as Compliance Officer in the district office, an opening was 
created for Principal at TH Bell Junior High School.  Nichole Warren-Doman has been chosen to 
fill this role.

The move of Nichole Warren-Doman created an opening for an assistant principal at 
Bonneville. Brook Young has been chosen to fill this role.

The move of Brook Young created an opening for an assistant principal position at Rocky 
Mountain Junior High. Cari Fredrickson has been chosen to fill this role as an administrative 
intern.


